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Friday 8th December 2023 

Dear Cuddington Families, 

We now have 8 more school days until Christmas – how did we get here so quickly?! Next week is the busiest of 

weeks with our Reception Nativity and our Key Stage 1 Nativity (dress rehearsals and final performances). The 

singing has been beautiful and reminds me that this is such a wonderful time of year to be in school!  

Next Friday sees our whole school trip to the Grange theatre – thanks must go to Miss Michiels and Mrs Clarke 

for organising this very special occasion. With the biggest of thanks to our PTA who have donated £1600 to pay 

for the coach fare (yes, you have read that amount correctly). 

During the afternoon next Friday, we will be having our Elf Run on our school field whilst wearing their Christmas 

jumpers. Mrs Clarke has set up a place on parent pay for you to make any donation to St Luke’s Hospice – a charity 

very close to many of us. Thank you in anticipation for any donations you make.  

Our kitchen and mid-day team are preparing for our Christmas Lunch day on Thursday 14th December – 

something else to look forward to 😊 

Create Learning Trust news 

On 1st December 2023, Hartford Primary School joined Create Learning Trust. On Wednesday 6th December staff 

from across the trust completed their 10 week Elklan training. This is a comprehensive piece of training which 

will support so many of our children who have speech and language difficulties. Thank you to Mrs Williams our 

Trust’s Inclusion Lead for organising this for us. 

 

Music News 

This morning, over 30 children performed on their guitars in celebration assembly. We have so many talented 

musicians in school and today was such a positive celebration of their expertise 😊 

A new arrival for ‘Team Cuddington’, on Wednesday 6th December, Baby Potter came into the world. We don’t 

have a name for her yet – but we have seen the pictures and she is absolutely gorgeous! Please join me in sending 

a huge congratulations to Mr and Mrs Potter and big brother Albie 😊 

It looks set to be a very wet weekend ahead, but have a great one when it arrives. 

Kind regards, 

Sue Mills 

Head Teacher 
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